
HB 2734.E - DIGEST
(AS OF HOUSE 2ND READING 2/19/2008)

Provides that a substantial development permit is not
required for development within a restoration area if the
proposed project is to be located on shorelines designated as a
high-intensity shoreline environment under the applicable
master plan or shorelines consistent with a high-intensity
shoreline environment designation under the applicable master
plan.


